
Mission & Giving update January 2022 

Uzimatele  (from Pastor George and Jackline) 

Happy New Year to everyone at Cambourne Church! Thank you very much for your support and 

partnership with Uzimatele. We pray for Cambourne Church and appreciate your prayers. 

All our children at the Family Home and Education centre have resumed school and the learning is 

now running smoothly.  

Our church is also running very well and the worship is very nice. Most of our members who had 

travelled during festive season are back in the city. 

Our school had a sports day in December and a school trip before the holiday break. I will share 

some pictures with you, plus some pictures from our family home during the Christmas trip. 
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Pastor George and Jackline   



Goma (from Claudaline) 

Thank you so much for your donations to the work of the ASDIG charity, supporting school 

children and women in our community. 

We have supported 70 children and their families, providing rice, sugar and flour. We have also 

been able pay small salaries to the nurse, nutritionist and cook. Through your help, we have 

managed to treat children with problems of malnutrition, skin disease, plus a few with malaria or 

typhoid. In particular this year, we have been providing for the children of two families after the 

mothers died, with the fathers already long-term absent. We hope next year to be able to respond 

more effectively to the need for clothes, shoes and medicines for the children. 

Happy New Year to all at Cambourne Church! 

 

 

Claudaline with women at the ASDIG agricultural project in Goma 

 

 

Claudaline helping to provide lunches at the local primary school 


